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this publication may be obtained by contacting the Department of Administration.
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       Phone: Lisa Gray, HDR Public Involvement - 406.208.0551

Fall 2020

The Montana Department of Transportation 
(MDT) will widen and reconstruct Interstate 90 
in Billings between the North 27th Street 
Interchange and the Lockwood Interchange 
from two lanes to three. The project also 
includes reconstruction of the bridges over 
the Yellowstone River and the Talen Energy 
railroad spur line. Improvements are designed 
to meet safety, traf�c operations and capacity 
needs in the future. Other project features 
include replacement of two irrigation crossings, 
lighting, signage, and on/off ramp upgrades. 

Construction is scheduled to begin in fall 2021 
and will be completed in phases. The entire 
project is tentatively scheduled to be complete 
in 2024. During construction, two-lane, two-way 
traf�c will be maintained throughout each work 
zone. During winter shut down periods, the 
interstate will reopen to four lanes total.
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Alternative accessible formats of this document will be provided on request. Persons who need an alternative format should 
contact the Of�ce of Civil Rights, Department of Transportation, 2701 Prospect Avenue, PO Box 201001, Helena, MT 59620. 
Telephone 406-444-5416 or Montana Relay Service at 711.


